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Junior Ranger Unit (Bournda National Park) – Visit 2 

Wednesday, August 18 

 Tuesday, August 10, 2021 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,                  

As you are aware, during Semester 2, our support classes (FH, FL and FM) are working collaboratively with 
Bournda Environmental Education Centre and NSW National Parks staff. Students are learning about 
national parks and researching their local national park to study their local environment, plants and animals. 
They are studying different perspectives around the purpose and management of national parks and how 
this continues to change over time.  
 
Students will again be travelling to and from Bournda National Park by bus on Wednesday, August 18 2021. 
The bus will depart Merimbula Public School at 9.15am and return by 2.45pm in time for afternoon buses. 
All children will need to wear full school uniform and include their school jacket (please see your child’s 
teacher if you require uniform assistance). Children will need to bring fruit, packed lunch and water bottles 
for recess and lunch. There will be no food supplied at the venue. Students with Asthma/EpiPen are 
required to take their medication with them. 

Thank you,  

Ms Manda Hensman, Mrs Tina Lawson and Mr Craig Morris 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PERMISSION NOTE: Merimbula Public School Bournda National Park Excursion 2021 (please return to the 
school office by Friday, August 13 2021) 

 

Dear Ms Hensman, Mrs Lawson and Mr Morris, 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ of class ____________ to travel by bus to 
Bournda National Park at Bournda on Wednesday, August 18 2021. 

Medical needs that teachers need to know about my child: 
_______________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to be photographed for promotional material regarding the unit of work, such 
as: web sites, newsletter, Facebook sites, newspaper articles and other promotional materials of our school, 
Bournda EEC and NSW National Parks. I understand that my child may be filmed/photographed for 
promotional materials also (including for use in brochures, banners and other materials). 
 
Parent name: ____________________________________Phone number: ___________________________ 
Signed: ______________________________________________ Date: ______________________________       


